>>> "Janine Hannan" <janinehannan@bigpond.com> 4/2/2014 2:08 pm >>>
Dear Ms Jones

As a ratepayer in the Upper Lachlan Shire and having seen the devastating effect wind turbines are
having on our local environment, | must request that before Gold Wind are allowed to proceed with a
modification application to amend their original application and taking into account that the developers
have ailready moved 69 of the 73 turbines without naotification, that the Department of Planning
undertake an independent survey of the distances of turbines from non-host residences and also the

distances between turbines.

| also request that this independent study provide a comparison of these distances to those provided
in the original EIS.

| believe independently sourced information is essential, given that Goldwind has offered no accurate
information to date.

| also believe that Goldwind is acting in an underhand way by deliberately moving these turbines with
no previous notification to either the Department or to those non-host residents most affected by any

new developments.

Your swift action in this instance would be much appreciated.
Kind regards

Mrs Janine Hannan
"Rosslvn"

1477 Woodhouselee Road
Roslyn 2583



